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Chubb, Gloria and similar extinguishers fitted with a safety pin and snap-off type O.K. indictor must not also be sealed with a pull-tight
seal.

Use of a pull-tight plastic seal or similar will increase the breaking strain necessary to remove the safety pin.

Besides making the extinguisher unacceptably difficult to operate it will invalidate the BS EN3 approval and the manufacturer’s warranty.
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